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Walk with the wise and become wise, for a companion of 
fools suffers harm.  (Proverbs 13:20) 

“Saul has slain his thousands, and David his tens of 
thousands.”  (1 Samuel 18:7) 

4 Essential Elements of Friendship 

ü __________________.

By the time David had finished reporting to Saul, Jonathan 
was deeply impressed with David—an immediate bond was 
forged between them. He became totally committed to 
David. From that point on he would be David’s number-one 
advocate and friend.  (1 Samuel 18:1 MSG) 

Don’t team up with those who are unbelievers. How can 
righteousness be a partner with wickedness? How can light 
live with darkness?   (2 Corinthians 6:14 NLT) 

ü __________________.

And Jonathan made a covenant with David because he 
loved him as himself.   (1 Samuel 18:3) 

Saul’s anger flared up at Jonathan and he said to him, “You 
son of a perverse and rebellious woman!   (1 Samuel 20:30) 



ü __________________.

And Jonathan made a covenant with David because he 
loved him as himself. Jonathan took off the robe he was 
wearing and gave it to David, along with his tunic, and even 
his sword, his bow and his belt.  (1 Samuel 18:3-4) 

So on the day of the battle not a soldier with Saul and 
Jonathan had a sword or spear in his hand; only Saul and his 
son Jonathan had them.  (1 Samuel 13:22) 

ü ___________________.

Jonathan went to find David and encouraged him to stay 
strong in his faith in God. “Don’t be afraid,” Jonathan 
reassured him. “My father will never find you! You are going 
to be the king of Israel, and I will be next to you…So the two 
of them renewed their solemn pact before the LORD.  
(1 Samuel 23:16-18) 

A man who has friends must himself be friendly, but there is 
a friend who sticks closer than a brother.  (Proverbs 18:24) 

So now we can rejoice in our wonderful new relationship 
with God because our Lord Jesus Christ has made us 
friends of God.  (Romans 5:11) 


